
Saturday December 9 

Woodley Park News 

WPCA Holiday Party. Celebrate the holidays, and please bring nonperishable food 
items to be donated to Martha's Table (and check expiration dates). Marriott Wardman 
Park Hotel, Thursday December 14 from 7 to 9 pm. The Hotel will offer a cash bar and 
complimentary hors d'oeuvres. RSVP here. 

This week, the WPCA Board voted to oppose McDonald's proposal to re-do the 
exterior of its location on Connecticut Ave (a copy of which is on the website). Concerns 
related to façade materials, color branding, signage and the enclosure over the 
areaway. We hope to work with McDonald's, ANC3C and HPO to improve the design so 
that McDonald's can improve on existing conditions. 

Metro is conducting a survey on the L1 and L2 Connecticut Ave buses. Give your 
thoughts here. 

Calendar 

Tuesday January 9, 7:30 pm. WPCA Executive Committee meeting. The agenda 
should be on the website a few days before the meeting. All are welcome. 

The Zoo is hosting a shipping-container-turned-art-gallery featuring Maggie 
Gourlay's "Adaptation/Migration in the Anthropocene." A fuller description is here. Until 
Jan. 1. 

John Goodman 
WPCA 
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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